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February 13, 2018 

 

South Park High School Families: 

Our top priority is the safety of our students, faculty and staff. This letter is being sent to 
inform you that district administrators were informed of a threat posted on Snapchat by a 
South Park High School student this evening. Once district administrators were made aware 
of the threat, the South Park Township Police Department was notified. 

This evening, police interviewed the student believed to have made the threat. Currently, 
police believe that the threat was not credible. The investigation is ongoing. 

Classes will be in session on Wednesday, February 14, 2018. The South Park Township Police 
Department will have an increased presence at South Park High School tomorrow to ease any 
concerns. 

Please take a moment to have a conversation with your child about the importance of 
reporting any rumor or threat of violence to district administrators immediately. When they 
do so, they help us to maintain a safe school environment. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact either me or South Park High School 
administrators.  

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Wayne P. Gdovic 
Superintendent of Schools 
South Park School District 

 


